
From: Chris Nelson <>  
Sent: Saturday, September 9, 2023 6:50 AM 
To: 'Craig Weber'  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] Doing the Hard Stuff That Needs Getting Done 
 
Craig, 
 
Thank you for this email and for your text.   
 
By law, information provided to a commissioner must be publicly posted in the comments section of the 
open dockets relating to the two pipeline applications so that the information is available to all 
commissioners, parties, and the public.  
 
Chris 
 




